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I vigorously oppose any change to mail in voting. It allows time to study the issues n 

one’s own home and make a more educated decision it also makes it possible to vote 

in in between elections when I might otherwise not vote. Whoever came up witb the 

idea to stop mail in ballots is not in touch with those of us who vote. A big NO to 

stopping mail in ballots. KEEP MAIL IN VOTING THE NORM  IN OREGON. We the 

voters want it. It is secure convenient and beneficial.  


